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Year 7 2021 - Orientation Day at Eden Marine High School – Thursday, December 3 

Monday, November 30, 2020 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

All students in Year 6 that attend Eden Marine High School partner schools will be attending the ‘Year 7 2021 Orientation Day’ 
at Eden Marine High School this coming Thursday, December 3. 
 
Please return the attached permission note to notify our school of your child’s attendance at the Orientation Day, so that he/she 
is not marked absent. Notes should be returned by this Wednesday, December 2, to your child’s classroom teacher. Transport 
to and from the Orientation Day is the responsibility of parents/caregivers. Students may catch their high school bus (please 
call Sapphire Coast Bus Lines for details on (02) 64956452). Alternately, parents/caregivers will have 
to drop off and pick up students off at EMHS. 
 
Date:  Thursday, December 3 
Time:  8.30-9am arrival for a 9.05am start (see the ‘Year 7 Transition’ note provided to you in your 
pack from EMHS for more details (the note on the right). EMHS finishes at 3.20pm, as does the 
Orientation Day.  
Location: Students are to go to the Hall (near the bus bay) on arrival. Parents are to remain in their 
car. Parents are only permitted on site at Eden Marine HS if they have a booked appointment to 
develop their child’s Personal Learning Plan with Learning and Support Teachers (please call EMHS 
on (02)6496 0000 for more details).  
Travel Arrangements: By school bus (caught with the high school students from your child’s local 
bus stop) OR parent drop-off/pick-up. Students catching the bus are welcome to sit with a sibling 
on arrival at school, before entering the hall at 9am. 
What to Bring: A water bottle, lunch, hat, pencil case and school bag. (The canteen will also be open to Year 6 students on the 
day. If you would like your child to use the canteen, he/she will need spending money). 
What to Wear:  Students are to wear their Merimbula PS Year 6 Uniform. 
 
For more information, please contact Eden Marine High School. Please return the permission slip below by THIS WEDNESDAY. 
 
Regards, 
Michelle Hulme 
Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 7 2021 Transition Day – Eden Marine High School 

Students are to please return this permission note to their teacher by WEDNESDAY this week (December 2) 
 

Dear Ms Hulme, 

I give permission for my child to attend the Year 7 2021 Orientation Day at Eden Marine High School this Thursday, December 3, 
2020.  I understand that I will need to organise drop off and pick up for my child. 
 
Student Name: _________________________________________________________                     Class:____________________ 
 
Medical/Dietary Information: ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
My child will be travelling:   By school bus from their local/home bus stop /  With me /  With: _____________________ 
 
Contact Details of Parent/Carer on the Day:    (MOB):   __________________________________________________________ 
 

Name of Parent/Carer: _________________________________________  Signature: _________________ Date: ____________ 
 
 


